
 

 

 

 

 

 

12 September 2022 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to share with you a copy of the handover report, which I 

transmitted to H.E. Mr. Csaba Körösi, President-elect of the seventy-seventh session 

of the United Nations General Assembly, in line with resolution 70/305, entitled 

“Revitalization of the work of the General Assembly”.  

 

The handover report is a contribution to strengthening of the institutional memory 

of the Office of the President of the General Assembly. It supports a smooth transition from 

the seventy-sixth to the seventy-seventh session of the General Assembly. Outlining major 

outcomes of the current session, the report covers ongoing processes and mandates that 

require follow-up action by the President-elect and his team during the new session. It also 

includes a number of annexes containing detailed information on the current session, as 

well as an updated list of mandates for next session(s).  

 

I take this opportunity to sincerely thank all Permanent Missions and Permanent 

Observer Missions for continued support, active engagement, and key contributions to 

strengthening the General Assembly, advancing its work and delivering on many fronts 

throughout the Presidency of Hope. 

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 

 

Abdulla Shahid 

     

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

United Nations 

 

 

 

 

 

 


